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ROMANIA 

Voivodeni – Self-help 
 

Dear Friends and 

Supporters, 
 

        

     
 

Thanks to SB Foundation’s ability to pay for an electric wheelchair, this man who suffers from rheumatism 

is able to move about on his own. He and his family are deeply grateful. 

 

Voivodeni’s county newspaper 

has noted the aid efforts that SB 

Foundation perform together with 

the committee in Voivodeni to 

help children who have fled the 

war in Ukraine and been given 

shelter in the pre-school in 

Voivoden. The [pictured] article 

was published in the county news-

paper on May 28 under the 

heading Adományok Svédorszag-

bol, which means “Donations 

from Sweden.” It is in other 

words, a news story about SB 

Foundation’s donations.  

 

Your support, and the Foundation’s, is critical to help reguees and villagers in Romania.  

A warm thank you to each and everyone who has contributed and continues to do so!  
 

With appreciative greetings from SB Foundation  

and all of us on its Board, Arne, Elisabeth, Gloria, Ivar, Lena, Roger 
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